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Hello, 

Acknowledging that there may not be enough resources available to read all submissions
in full I will keep mine succinct. 

I do not support the building of a sporting and event stadium at Macquarie Point. 
I do not support a Tasmanian AFL team.
I do support the improvement of event and sporting venues that are sensitive to
societal needs, cost, culture and environment.

I don't think I need to point out how these funds could be better spent as this information is
widely understood. 

Regards, 
Antony Lucas

 TAS 
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